
Scotland-Europa FP9 Consultation Event – 31 January 2018 

The University of Aberdeen hosted a consultation event on future European Research 

and Innovation Policy. The event provided an opportunity for businesses, academics 

and others to influence the next European Research and Innovation Framework 

Programme (FP9), which will replace Horizon 2020 and is expected to cover the period 

2021-2027. Presentations included an Introduction to Scotland’s Research and 

Innovation Policy, an outline of current projects from the Centre of Transport 

Research, who are benefiting from European funding and information on the 9th 

Framework Programme development agenda. 

• Framework Programme 9 consultation - Scottish Government context - January 2018 

• Nelson - Scotland Europa Jan 2018 

• Scottish Goverment Consultation 
 

https://cms.abdn.ac.uk/cms/ImageCache/523063B1AAA7452F8571D3162A5C8CDD/321652C95B4D49069270F8BE7284BFE4/FR/Framework%20Programme%209%20consultation%20-%20Scottish%20Government%20context%20-%20January%202018.pptx
https://cms.abdn.ac.uk/cms/ImageCache/523063B1AAA7452F8571D3162A5C8CDD/321652C95B4D49069270F8BE7284BFE4/NE/Nelson_Scotland%20Europa_Jan%202018%20(002).pptx
https://cms.abdn.ac.uk/cms/ImageCache/523063B1AAA7452F8571D3162A5C8CDD/321652C95B4D49069270F8BE7284BFE4/SC/scot.pptx

